
Our Week at a Glance – January 19, 2025 

THIS WEEK AT TSA: 
 
Mon. Jan. 20  UCW Regional – Lounge, 9:00 
  Shop Donations, 9-3 
  Youth Worship Band – office, 6:30 
 
Tues. Jan 21  Council – ZOOM, 4:00 
 
Wed. Jan. 22  Shop Donations, 9-2 
  Counters – Lounge, 10:15 
  Bible Study – MRR, 11:00-12:00 
  Mat Group/Crafty Ladies – SH, 1:00 
 
Thurs. Jan. 23 Shop Open, 12-6 
  Choir – Sanctuary, 7:00 
 
Fri. Jan. 24  Shop Donations, 9-12 
 
Sat. Jan. 25  Shop Open, 10-2 
 
Week of Prayer for Christian Unity:  There will be a Week of Prayer for 

Christian Unity on Wednesday, January 22, 2025 at 2pm at Our Lady of 

Fatima.  

Coffee Sign-up Sheet:  The sign-up sheet for January and February are in 

the Narthex. Anyone interested in volunteering for fellowship coffee is 

welcome to sign their names to the schedule. 

Next Community Luncheon:  The next Community Lunch will be 

Tuesday, January 28, and the menu will be Chinese food, to ring in the 

Chinese New Year!  

The flowers today are in loving memory of parents Bill & Marian Roffey, 
and Dawson Stitt, placed by Lynn Stitt and Ken Roffey and families.   

The sympathy of the congregation is extended to the Wasmund 
family, on the recent passing of Clarke Wasmund. 



Native Plant Workshop:   
Date: Saturday, Feb 8, 2025, Place: TSA, Stewart Hall 
Time: 10am – plan on a maximum of 2 hours 
Materials: Participants bring own containers. Seeds and soil provided free 
of charge.  Contact for registration: Sheena Baum email: 
berrysm@outlook.com.  Workshop is limited to 21 participants.  Cost: Free. 
A donation of $10 would be appreciated but not required to help fund future 
native plant workshops. 
 
TSA Congregation Photos:  We are updating photos of our TSA family 
and we need yours. It only takes a few minutes! If you have not yet 
submitted a photo to the office please meet Margo in the Marian Roffey 
Room to have your photo taken after the worship service. Photos will be 
taken Jan 19, 26, and Feb 2. 
 
World Day of Prayer in Renfrew 2025:  TSA is hosting the 2025 World 
Day of Prayer worship service on Friday, March 7 at 2 pm. The World Day 
of Prayer is an international ecumenical Christian initiative celebrated in 
over 170 countries on or around the first Friday in March. The 2025 worship 
service was prepared by women from the Cook Islands, an island country 
which consists of 15 islands in Polynesia, a part of Oceana in the South 
Pacific Ocean. All are invited to join in this worship service that unites 
Christians in prayer, and to share refreshments afterwards.  
 
Upper Rooms:  As the Upper Rooms arrive via Canada Post, an 

announcement will be made when they have arrived.  
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